
 

   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year’s school Christmas lunch will be served on  
Wednesday 14th December 2022.  
   
The menu will include – 
Turkey, Chipolata Sausages, Roast Potatoes, Mashed Potatoes, Carrots,  
Peas, Stuffing and Gravy. 
 
Vegetarian Option Quorn Fillet, Roast Potatoes, Mashed Potatoes, Carrots,  
Peas, Stuffing and Gravy. 
 
Followed by - 
Christmas Shortbread or Ice-Cream. 
  
The cost will be £2.30 per meal per child (If your child is in Year Reception,  
Year 1 or Year 2 or is usually entitled to a free school meal then there will be no 
charge.) 
 
Can I please ask you to place your child’s order for this day via the Lunchshop 
website, using your unique login details? This must be done before the 5th Dec 22. 
 
If you need a reminder of your login details, then please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sue Wright 
School Administrator 
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30th November 2022 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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